
Dear Georgian Bluffs Council 

We are a group of 14 students from Keppel-Sarawak Elementary School that make up the Eco Team. Last 

spring a group of us had the opportunity to speak to council requesting support to get a school 

composting program up and running.  

We were very excited and grateful for your generous support of 2 Earth Machines, 1 Green Cone and 2 

Countertop units. We are now composting for our entire school – students AND staff, as well as the 

Breakfast Club and Before and After School Programs. 

Each afternoon members of the Eco Team gather the compost, clean out the bins and take the compost 

to it’s designated location. Right now, the Earth Machines are used for 5 classrooms, the Green Cone is 

used for both the First Base and Breakfast Club and the Counter Top Units are used for 10 classrooms. 

The countertop units are generally run twice a week. 

We are very appreciative of all your support and wanted to take the time to thank you all for helping us 

to successfully begin our composting program.  

Sincerely, 

The Keppel Sarawak Eco Team 

 



 

 

 

 



 

 

 


